Anya Grahn-Federmack

From: Info - CAPA

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 10:43 AM
To: James Baker

Subject: Request for Re-Hearing
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Message submitted from the <Town of Chapel Hill, NC> website.

Site Visitor Name: Jill Blackburn
Site Visitor Email: JRidkyB@gmail.com

James

This is a follow-up to the Board of Adjustment Hearing and recent Letter of Determination. Property owners regret they
were obviously unaware and not prepared to address legal standing. Owners wish a re-hearing to properly address
standing as well as the important merits of the case.



